

Moderator meeting Tuesday 17th January 2017 at 1.30pm via Skype

Monica Haar, Melodie Batchelor and Sue Lever

Agenda and Minutes;

1) Dispensation document for Assessors/Teacher Trainers who have not met the constitutional Pune visit requirements. –

Susie will amend the doc.that was originally drafted by her, to include the changes suggested by Moni and Melodie. When completed this document it will be presented at the 'All Assessors Meeting' to be filled in and signed by all Assessors and Teacher trainers. We will ask someone to collect the forms and keep for next years meeting.

2) Suggestions regarding Anne-Marie's future development plan-

Moni suggested a time plan for Anne-Marie. The 3year plan was accepted by the Moderators group. Moni will ring A-M to confirm the plan while Susie will take the plan to the A&TT to compose an official letter to Anne-Marie that includes dates for the assessments. The Moderator group will invite A-M to sit in at our meeting later this year. We decided not to make a policy of the plan at this stage as we do not know who or what experience the next teacher have who will upgrade to Senior Intermediate.

3) Regarding Salamba Sarvangasana teaching for Intro Assessment –

We decided to keep as is at this years Intro Assessments

4) Discussion whether it is important to have an independent Ethics committee, and if so, its role?

We seem to agree that we need more than one person on the Ethics committee and prefer more senior teachers with Assessing /TT experience to be members. To be brought up at the 'All Assessors meeting'.

5) Discussion (clarification) re signing of JI 1&2 assessment referrals in regards to the early deadline for assessment applications (28th Feb).

We are clear about that it is the primary teachers who need to sign this form whether the student is doing 'teacher development' with someone else or not.

6) Create a policy around how IYANZ's A&TT committee form its committee-
Melodie has a clear idea on how the committee ideally should use a rotational system with a senior at the chair in the future. At the moment the committee is working well and we will discuss this further later on.

Next meeting 16th February at 1.30pm via Skype